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Over the next few months there will be many people in the woods during hunting season.  Many hunters will be staying at their camp and want to have a campfire, all open burning is prohibited during the BURN BAN, however if they have a wood burning stove or heater where the fire will be enclosed in the heater, this will be allowed.  Just remember “ONLY YOU CAN PREVENT A FOREST FIRE”.
Just a friendly reminder because we would hate for someone to lose their camp as well as other’s camp much less start a forest fire.

Respectfully,

Your Volunteer Fire Departments
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